
 February News  
Message from the Teacher 

Playing board games and card games 
are a great way to build vocabulary and 
enhance math skills. Consider adding 
game night to your weekly routine! 

Important Dates Coming up 
March 4th-8th Read Across America 
Week  
March 15th Young Men’s Dance 
April 13th at 7:00 Spring Musical 
April 30 Young Ladies’ Dance 

What Are We Learning? 
Math -  
Students have been working on Measurement. We continue to review 1 and 2 
digit subtraction. Please work with your child at home on basic subtraction facts. 
Reading –  
Children have been learning to identify the main idea and supporting details of 
nonfiction texts. We also continue to work on reading passages and answering 
questions. 
Writing -  
We are analyzing nonfiction writing. We are working as a class to write a 
nonfiction book about polar bears. Soon students will be researching a chosen 
topic and writing their own nonfiction books. 
How Can I Help My Child Succeed 

in School? 
Students should practice spelling words 
at least 4 times each week as part of 
their weekly homework. 

Contact Info 
Email kweiss@gcswave.com 
Message me at Class Dojo 
*This is my preferred method on 
communication. 

 


